ST MICHAEL'’S CE (A) PRIMARY SCHOOL\

Headteacher: Mrs Kate Jackson

Lower Street, Tettenhall,

Wolverhampton, WV6 9AF

01902 558845

6" September 2024

Dear Parents/Carers,

YOUNG VOICES CONCERT

Year 5 and 6 are being offered the chance to take part in the Young Voices concert on Monday 13th
January at the Resorts World Arena, Birmingham. Young Voices is a unique opportunity in which
children sing with thousands of other children. Year 5 and 6 will be learning the songs during their
music lessons. They will then perform the songs in an evening concert at the Resorts World Arena.
Parents, friends and family of the children can buy tickets and come along too. it is very exciting and
we are delighted that St. Michael’s will be able to go since it has proved such a successful event in
previous years. This is part of our music curriculum.

https://yvmusicroom.com/auth/parent/register-referral?code=Mjc3My8xNz!1MzczNTYz

Using the link above will allow you to register in the Young Voices website. We will also send this out
by Marvellous Me. This will give you access to the music so the children can practice at home (this is

very helpful, as they have a lot to learn!) as well as giving you access to ticket sales for the concerts.

Tickets do sell quite quickly so we would recommend booking soon.

The cost of the coach is being funded by school and therefore there will be no charge for children on

this visit. A coach will be leaving from school at 12.00pm to arrive at the Arena for 1.30pm. The
children will have lunch followed by a full rehearsal until 5pm and then a break for tea until 6pm.
The concert begins at 7pm. Due to timings for the day, the children will require two packed lunches.
The evening concert will result in children returning to school fairly late (approximately 10pm) and
therefore children will have the opportunity to come into school later than usual (up to 10.45am) on
the morning of Tuesday 14" January.

Children should wear their usual school uniform on the day, so there is no need to buy YV
merchandise unless you wish to.

A permission slip for this visit is attached to this letter. Please return the permission slip to school
as soon as possible. This is a fantastic opportunity for the children and we would appreciate your
support. If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to contact us.

Thank you.

Year 5 and 6 staff
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Young Voices Concert at Resorts World Arena, Birmingham, on Monday 13st January.

PERMISSION SLIP - To be returned to your Teacher in charge of music

| hereby give my consent for (name of child). to attend the Young Voices Concert at

Resorts World Arena, Birmingham and aiso for him/her to be photographed/filmed for any YV autharised promotional media.

SIGNED : DATE
PARENT/GUARDIAN
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